
 

 

 

CHUCHUWAYHA FAMILY CENTRE CLOSURE 

 

Due to the rising cases of Covid-19 in                        

community and the potential exposure that has 

occurred for children, families and staff at the 

centre, we are announcing a 2 week closure of 

the family centre beginning today Monday               

August 16 to Friday August 27.  

 

As we face having positive Covid-19 cases in the 

community for the first time in this pandemic, 

we all need to do our part to stay apart,               

monitor for symptoms and stay home.   


